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5 December 2013 

MrP McNaney 

Belfast City Council 

City Hall 

BELFAST 

BT15GS 


Dear Mr McNaney 

Over the years you have assisted the Mary Peters Trust (we are a charity 

administered voluntarily by Directors) by providing encouragement and financial 

support. We invest our capital and the interest is distributed in the form of sporting 

awards. 


In the year 2013 the Trust disbursed over £70,000 to 200 young people representing 
over 30 sports. Awards were made to the following recipients who reside in your 
area: 
Emma Sharkey 
Helen Wilson 
Mark Jones 
Richard Dougherty 
Michele Harvey 
Ryan Devine 
Jamie Rankin 
Eoln Acton 
Conn Nagle 
Kristina O'Hara 
Megan Marrs 
Karela Bejenaru 
Laura Reid 
DomhnaU Morris 

Triathlon 
Bowling 
CP Football 
Deaf Football 
Hockey 
Gymnastics 
Mountaineering 
Mountaineering 
W'chair Basketball 
Boxing 
Athletics 
Tennis 
Tennis 
Basketball 

£500 
£200 
£200 
£250 
£800 
£500 
£300 
£300 
£250 
£400 
£500 
£750 
£300 
£400 

We are seeking your support to help maintain our capital base to ensure the level 
and value of awards continues to grow. It is seeking the support of Local Authorities, 
commEm:;ial organisations and voluntary bodies in order to help it achieve this target. ' 
A number of fundraising eventsare also being organised. We would therefore ask 
you to forward this letter to the relevant Council Comm ittee and respectfully request 
they join in our work of helping young people achieve excellence in sport, by making 
a contribution for the financial year 1 April 2014 to 31 March 2015. 

Best wishes and many thanks for your continued support. 

Dame Mary Peters. President 
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